
NOTICE OF PUBLIC EVENT 
Global Links Business Luncheon 

 
 
PHOENIX SISTER CITIES, INC. will hold its annual Global Links Business Luncheon, 
on Thursday, January 23, 2025, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at The Abbey on 
Monroe, located at 302 W. Monroe St., Phoenix, AZ 85003. 
 
A quorum of the PHOENIX SISTER CITIES COMMISSION AND PHOENIX CITY 
COUNCIL may be present.  This is an event only and not a meeting.  No City business 
will be conducted, nor any action taken.  This event is open to the public. 
 
For further information, please call Rita Marko, President/CEO, Phoenix Sister Cities, 
Inc., at 602-430-4853. 
 
For reasonable accommodations call Rita Marko at 602-430-4853 as early as possible 
to coordinate needed arrangements.  7-1-1 Friendly 
 
December 18, 2024 


